
  
                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
29th September 2023 

 

 YEAR 6 

Headteacher’s Awards 
Awarded 22nd September 2023 

 

Reception: This week in Reception the Head Teacher awards are going to: 
Erin for her excellent letter formation in our phonics lessons this week.   
Dominic for always having great focus and showing a lovely attitude to our learning at school.  

 
Year 1: Well done to Tommy for fantastic learning this week in English by writing his story of the ‘Three 

Little Rabbits’. 
 Rio gained an award for enthusiastically completing his own version of the ‘Three Little Pigs’. 
 
Year 2: Year 2 have had a really settled week this week.  They have worked hard and are now following 

class routines well. We have been impressed with their engagement and questioning about our 
topic work learning about Mugurameno village in Zambia. 

 Our awards this week go to Memphis for super ‘Fred Fingers’ when writing numbers as words 
and Khloe for a great recount as a Roman slave in our Read, Write, Inc phonics. Well done! 

 
Year 3: Benjamin has had an amazing week.  Benjamin has been an independent learner – always ready 

for the next lesson with all of the correct equipment. 
 Wyatt has been doing some amazing writing this week!  Wyatt has worked really hard in English 

and then applied the taught grammar in other lessons including using apostrophes. 
 
Year 4: This week 4 children were chosen for Headteacher Awards in Year 4.  They were Albee, Daniel, 

Harry and Bea.  The awards were for their passion and commitment to reading in class (and for 
some in the playground!)  Whenever they can, they are getting their books out or are choosing 
new ones from our class book towers.  Their love for reading is infectious and they are being 
fantastic role models to their peers.  Keep it up! 

 Valentino was nominated by his peers as well as the adults in Year 4 this week.  We were all so 
impressed with his efforts in his PE lessons this week.  He joined in and worked really hard, even 
when it was a little challenging.  Well done Valentino! 

 
Year 5: Year 5 had a lovely morning at Trevaskis farm learning about where food comes from. We also 

had a super final week learning about Space.  
Certificates this week go to Maisie and Bonnie. Maisie has asked some brilliant questions about 
Space, showing that she is really considering her learning. I am also really impressed with Bonnie, 
who has been a great role model and working particularly hard in maths. Well done both! 
 

Year 6: This week the Headteacher’s awards went to Logan and Daisy.  Logan for always having a ‘can 
do’ attitude and trying particularly hard with his writing this week.  Daisy has been showing super 
effort during writing conferencing and is already making great progress.  Great work from Logan 
and Daisy. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
25th – 29th September 2023 

 

Reception 
Class 

99.07% 

Nasal Flu Spray 
 

 
 

The nasal flu portal is now open for you to consent to your child receiving the nasal flu vaccination.  This is open 
for pupils in all classes. 
 
To give or deny consent for your child, please head to: https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu and 
use Roche School’s unique access code of EE142952 
 
The nasal flu vaccination will be held in school on Friday 6th October 2023. 
 
Information regarding the nasal flu vaccine can be found here: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/child-flu-vaccine/  
 
Forms must be completed no later than Wednesday 4th October.  If you have any issues with the forms or need 
extra help, please contact Kernow Immunisations on 01872 221105. 
 
 Dates for your Diary 

 
Wednesday 4th October 2023 12pm Parent Eve phone calls booking closes 
 
Friday 6th October 2023  Whole School Flu Spray    Booking instructions above 
 
Monday 9th October 2023 Individual and Sibling Photograph 
 
Monday 9th October 2023 Parent evening phone calls (all week)   
 
Friday 13th October 2023 Wear Yellow for Mental Health   
 
Monday 23rd October 2023 –  
Friday 27th October 2023 Half Term 
 
Monday 30th October 2023 INSET day 
 
Tuesday 31st October 2023 First day back - Autumn 2 term 
 

 

Parent’s Evening 
 

A reminder that Parent’s Evening telephone calls are 
still available to book via school cloud. 
 

https://rochecp.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 
Please make sure you book your appointment to speak 
with your child’s class teacher by 12pm on Wednesday 
4th October. 

 

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/child-flu-vaccine/
https://rochecp.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wellbeing 

 
World Mental Health Day is 10th October 2023, with the theme set as ‘Mental Health is a 
universal human right’. 
 
As we have done the past few years, staff and students at Roche School will come together 
with thousands across the country to say #HelloYellow. 
 
Join us on 13th October by wearing yellow to show young people that how they feel matters 
and help us create a future where all young people get the mental health support they need, 
when they need it, no matter what. 
 
We are asking for a donation of £2.00 per family which will go to YoungMinds. 
 
To donate, please head for https://www.justgiving.com/page/roche-school-
1694603985582 and donate on or before 13th October. 
 
For more information regarding Young Minds click https://www.youngminds.org.uk/ 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/roche-school-1694603985582
https://www.justgiving.com/page/roche-school-1694603985582
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/


 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We are very proud to announce we are a ‘First News’ school!  
Every week, First News empowers our students with an 
understanding of the latest global news and the issues that 
impact them. 
 

 

School Kit 
 

If you have any school kit at home ie football kit, cross country running kit or 
netball kit, please can it be returned to school so we can do a stock check 
please.  Replacing items of kit is costly to the school. 
 
Kit usually includes t-shirts, shorts/skirts and socks. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Gardner’s Science Club 
 

 
 

If your child was invited to Mrs Gardner’s STEM Lego Club, please note it will start on 
Monday 6th November after school (3.10pm-4pm) and continue on Monday’s thereafter. 

 

 

Tilly’s Diary 

Hi Everyone! 

This week I changed my role within the 

school and attempted Mrs George’s job.  

Unfortunately, it was very difficult to type 

emails as I have no opposable thumbs.  It 

was also very cumbersome to pick up the 

phone!  Whilst I was there I was not 

offered drinks or snacks so decided it 

wasn’t the job for me!  

It’s been another fun and busy week at 

school.  I have loved listening to the 

children in Reception Class begin their 

phonics journey.   

See you soon! 

Love Tilly x 

 

 

 

Lost Property 
We seem to have a growing mound of lost property in the 
office foyer. Please do pop in and have a look to see if 
anything belongs to your child. 
 

Please make sure all of your child’s items 

have your child’s name in it or on it (to 

include clothing and lunch boxes/drink 

bottles). 

The items are far more likely to come 

back to you if they are labelled. 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

 



 

Harvest and Foodbank collection 

 

This harvest time, we are collecting items for the Foodbank.  The Foodbank is a vital community 

resource that relies on local donations for support and we are fortunate to have one located on 

our school grounds. 

  

We would like to help the Foodbank further by offering donations bought in from the children.  

  

There is a list below of suggested items that Foodbank need (you don’t need to donate all 

the items, just pick one).   

 

 Cereal  

 Soup  

 Pasta  

 Rice  

 Tinned tomatoes/pasta sauce  

 Lentils, beans and pulses  

 Tinned meat  

 Tinned vegetables  

 Tea/coffee  

 Tinned fruit  

 Biscuits  

 Long life milk/fruit juice 

 Sanitary items, wet wipes and nappies 

 

Please make sure any food you are donating is in date and unopened.  Please bring donations to 

your children’s classes by Friday 6th October. 

 

If you are looking for Foodbank support, interested in volunteering or curious to find out about the 

work that The Trussell Trust (The charity that supports the 1,300 + foodbanks in the UK) do please 

visit their website:  

 

https://www.trusselltrust.org/ 

 

 
 

https://www.trusselltrust.org/


 

 



 


